
April 16, 2013 

 

Steve Van Komen 

MWI Veterinary Supply 

P O Box 5717 

Boise, ID  83705 

 

Steve, 

This letter is in response to your request for a Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) for a range of Veterinary 

Biological products manufactured by Colorado Serum Company under the subtitle Professional Biological 

Company, a solely owned subsidiary of Colorado Serum Company: 

The Denver Regional Office of OSHA was contacted to determine if Colorado Serum Company is required to 

provide an MSDS upon customer request.  The OSHA Regional Office subsequently informed Colorado 

Serum Company that the veterinary biological products produced by the firm are not included with materials 

listed in Title 29 of the Code of Federal Regulations (29 CFR), Chapter XVII, Part 1910.  In addition, the 

veterinary biological products in question are not covered under the Hazardous Materials Communication Act.  

Therefore, it has been determined that Colorado Serum Company is not required to provide an MSDS for the 

type of veterinary biological products that it manufactures. 

As a result of the information gathered from OSHA, Colorado Serum Company has elected not to provide an 

MSDS when requested.  In the future, if it becomes mandatory for manufacturing firms to provide an MSDS for 

veterinary biological products, Colorado Serum Company will provide one to its customers. 

Thank you for your interest in our products. 

 

Ed Lehigh, VP Marketing 

 


